
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
DATE:  9-14-10 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President, Bill Lehr, called the meeting to order at 10:01a.m. 
 
Other officers present were Linwood Nooe, Dee Gilliland, Tommy Jackson, and John Ragsdale. 
 
The members thanked Doug Denton and Linwood Nooe for unscheduled meal provided before the 
meeting. 
 
Upon a motion, duly approved and seconded, the members present unanimously approved the minutes 
for the August meeting. 
 
Tommy Jackson presented a safety presentation concerning Flight Planning, destination airport, runway 
condition, radio frequency(s), weather conditions, group flying, and landing alternates. 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT:  Dee reported that the club's account balance is approximately $ 18,900 with 
42 paid members.  Upon a motion, duly approved and seconded, the members present unanimously 
approved the financial report. 
 
NEW MEMBERS: Wayne Walker was introduced as a prospective new member in CMLF. Upon a 
motion, duly approved and seconded, the members present unanimously approved his membership. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Activity Report:  Dee reported on recent and future fun flying activities and opportunities. 
 
Doug Denton suggested a local band to provide music for our November Flyin. Upon a motion, duly 
approved and seconded, the members present unanimously approved that we invite the band to perform 
at our November flyin. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Audit Report:  Linwood Nooe reported that the audit committee reviewed and approved all transactions 
and financial reports for the prior year. Upon a motion, duly approved and seconded, the members 
present unanimously approved the audit report.  
 
Runway Committee Report: Coley reported on the status of runway work.  
 
Upon a motion, duly approved and seconded, the meeting adjourned at 11:35 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Ragsdale 
 
 
 
 


